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Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant 
Docket No. 50-286 
Proposed Addition of a Secondary Water 
Chemistry Monitoring Program

Dear Sir: 

Enclosed for filing are three (3) signed originals and 
nineteen (19) copies of a document entitled, "Application for 
Amendment to Operating License", and attachments thereto.  

This application seeks to incorporate operating conditions 
for a secondary water chemistry monitoring program into Facility 
Operating License DPR-64. This change is intended as the 
response to a request by the NRC dated August 1, 1979.  

The Authority considers this Application to be a supple
ment to its application dated August 31, 1978 (IPO-151) which 
requested Technical Specification changes to incorporate 
Secondary Water Chemistry limiting condition for operations and 
surveillance requirements. In a phone conversation on October 12, 
1979 between Messrs. Olshan and Webb of your staff and our 
Mr. Wilverding it was indicated that said change request should 
not be considered withdrawn. In IPO-151 the Authority classified 
the Technical Specification change request to be Class III pursuant 
to 10 CFR §170.22, for which a fee of $4,000 was paid under 
protest. The Authority ha 's reclassified its original application 
as a Class II because the change as requested in this supplement 
is administrative in nature and has no safety or environmental 
significance. The prescribed fee for a Class-II amendment is 
$1,200. Therefore, the Authority is entitled to a refund in the 
amount of $2,800 as an overpayment of fee. A0

I/I7 W T F0_6 0 -5 '1, -1- 4



-2

In support of this application we are enclosing forty (40) 
copies of the Safety Evaluation corresponding to the proposed 
addition to the Operating License.  

Very truly yours, 

Paul d.Early 
Assistant Chi f Engineer-Projects 

Enc.  

cc: Hon. George V. Begany 
White Plains Library




